

Office of the Mayor Laurel Lunt Prussing

400 S. Vine Street Urbana, IL 61801 (217) 384-2456 Fax (217) 384-2426 Ilprussing@urbanaillinois.us

August 9, 2016

Janel Jant Francis

To: Urbana City Council

From: Laurel Prussing

Re: Veto of Ordinance No. 2016-07-058

Ordinance No. 2016-07-058 was approved by the Urbana City Council on August 1, 2016, based on the assumption by myself and the Council that UC2B and Countrywide would reach an agreement acceptable to the cities of Urbana and Champaign.

Although we expect that an agreement will eventually be worked out, this has not yet been achieved. Therefore, I am vetoing Ordinance No. 2016-07-058 since it is not appropriate to sign it at this time.

